
Note to reader: 
 
 
The full CJDHP Master Plan is available through both the Northwest Power and 
Conservation Council and the Bonneville Power Administration.  www.nwcouncil.org or 
www.efw.bpa.gov/cgi-bin/efw/E/Welcome.cgi 
 
Questions can also be directed to Joe Peone, Director of Fish and Wildlife, Colville 
Tribes at (509) 634-2113. 


